Important Notification for Customers with the Inside Wire Maintenance Service Plan

In March 2007, we notified you that, effective with bills dated on or after April 1, 2007, the Inside Wire Maintenance Service Plan would cover inside wiring associated with all lines in your home. Due to unanticipated technical issues, we will be unable to offer you Whole House coverage at this time. Therefore, a separate Inside Wire Maintenance Plan will continue to be required for each line in service. We regret any confusion this notification may have caused.

If you have questions related to this change, please call your AT&T representative.  Thank you for being an AT&T customer.

